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SMALL OR SICK 13 Brandon, Deborah, Elijah, Hellen, Henry Triplets Jasmine, Jasper and Jayson, Jovan, Phiona, Rehana, Ruth, Sarah. BABIES 14 Benedict, Daphine, Ella, Elukamu, Emmanuel, 

Isaac, Jesse, Maria, Moses M, Moses O, Rebecca, Ryan, Samuel, Victoria, TODDLERS 31 Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Benjamin, Brandon, Brighton, Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, 

Esther, Irene, Ivan, James, Jane, John,  Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua T, Joy, Lukas, Lydia K, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Mercy, Naume, Noreen, Patience (Returned for a season) Patricia, Peter, 
Precious, Rebecca, Samuel (I), Samuel (S).    New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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James is able to read to his friends. 

 
This young girl fell in love with the children 

 
Tonka’s are the most favorite toy. 

 
A way for the children to cool off in the terrible heat 

 

DeaDeaDeaDear Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Far Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

    This past month a group of us traveled from 
California, Michigan and the Netherlands to the 
home to minister to the children and monitor the 
progress on the clinic. The home and the children 
are doing really well. It was a joy to spend time with 
the children. We ended up making some plans for 
clinic expansion. The place is looking wonderful; 
the building is not quite finished because the finer 
wooden details by hand (windows and screens). 
Remember there is no Home Depot there so all the 
planning and preparation is done by hand once the 
“green” timber has dried out enough to use. 

    In all my years going to Uganda since 2003 this 
was the worst heat and humidity I have ever     
experienced. It was quite tiring as it was hard to get 
a good night’s sleep. The rains have started so it is 
a little cooler and it is now time for the locals to 
plant their vegetable gardens for family food. 

     Last year “Bebeboo” company gave us a gift of 
some of their diaper cover product and also sold us 
more wholesale. Our staff really appreciates them 
as they are so easy to use, can adapt to the size of 
the child and last very well, plus keep the bed dry. 
Thank you Thea for your generosity. 

      To Mike and family thank you so much for the 
new Tonka trucks with the Sturdy wheels you put 
on them. They are much loved by all the children 

Thank you all for your love and support that 
touches the lives of so many in desperate need. 

Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,Blessings from Mandy,    and Your and Your and Your and Your 
Welcome Home Family.Welcome Home Family.Welcome Home Family.Welcome Home Family. 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

Want to visit Welcome Home?  Contact me! 

 
An imagination makes a telephone. 

 
Returnees - They used to fit at this table!! 

 
Our babies in “Bebeboo” diaper covers 

 
Having fun in the painted water pipes. 


